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January 24th, 2007 
 
 
 
Gadi, 
 

We wanted to send a letter to personally thank you for he outstanding service and 
generosity extended to “America Next Top Model” during the course of our production. 

 
The Exceptional level of service provided to us stayed constant from estimation 

through to completion. Every item on the property was handled with extreme care and 
precision from $100,000 pieces of art to a $50 lamp. 

 
What amazed me the most was your ability to carry out such great service and 

still be able to keep up with the demanding, and often ambitious, production schedule and 
have everything completed on time. 

 
We greatly look forward to working with you and NorthStar in the future. I would 

recommend your services to anyone who requires high quality moving and storage. 
 

Sincerely 
 
 
 
Avi Eshed       Jonah McMichael 
Production Manager      Line Producer 


